
IMPORTANT UPDATE / BERLIN LIBRARY 

Re-opening of the library for on-site use.  

 

The summer opening hours starting from Monday, 07th June 2021 will be: 

Monday - Friday: 09.00am - 04.00pm 

The service is provided for the library of our campus only! You will now be able 

to book a table in the library to sit and work on-site and to browse the library 

shelves on your own and ask your questions at the library helpdesk. 

It is compulsory to comply with the following measures: 

 Booking an appointment via ANNY for all services is still 

mandatory 

 It is only possible to sit and learn in the library by appointment, the 

campus is currently still closed 

 To work/learn at an on-site place a negative test result* by an 

official test site (pharmacy, test center) is strictly required - if you 

don't bring it you will not be able to stay 

 Wearing an FFP2 mask is still mandatory (in the library during your 

whole stay as well as on the entire campus during your whole stay) 

 It is again possible, to enter the library via the main entrance, books 

can be taken from the shelves by yourself and booked at the help 

desk again, questions and support will be offered at the help desk 

again 

 For book returns please use the book drop next to the entrance door 

of the library 

 A negative test is not need if you come to the library to pick up a 

book or return, make sure to make your stay as short as 

possible and leave the campus as soon as you are done 

 When entering the library please check in at the help desk at first 

 

 

https://anny.co/b/en/book/library-berlin-campus

